
Village of Waldron 
102 S. Main St. 

Waldron, MI 49288 
SPECIAL MEETING 
August 27, 2024 

 
A special meeting of the Waldron Village Council was called by President Russ Platt on Wednesday, August 27, 2024. The 
meeting was set for Tuesday, August 27, at 7:00 p.m. to be held at the Wright-Waldron Municipal Building. 
 
President, Russ Platt, called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. All stood to recite the Pledge of Allegiance. Roll Call was 
taken showing Council members Brian Bernath, Allison Harwood, John Newton, Dakota Potter, and President Russ Platt, 
present. Ryan Belcher and George Kintner were absent. 
 
John Newton made a motion to approve the agenda. Brian Bernath supported, and it carried with a voice vote. 
 
Public Comment 
No public comment. 
 
Council discussed what streets needed to be closed for the Labor Day Parade. John Newton moved to close East Center 
Street from Main Street to East Street from 9 am until the parade is finished on September 2, 2024. Dakota Potter 
supported and it carried with a voice vote.  
 
John Newton presented a quote from B & G Outdoor Power Equipment to upgrade the mower purchased in June to a 
model more suited to the needs of the village. Discussion regarding which fund would be used to pay for it followed. 
John Newton moved to purchase the mower with major streets paying for the mower and each company will reimburse 
for its use. Dakota Potter supported and it carried with a voice vote.  
 
Public Comment 
No public comment. 
 
Allison Harwood made a motion to adjourn. John Newton supported the motion, and it was carried with a voice vote. 
Meeting adjourned at 7:21 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Casey Gravelle 
Village Clerk 
 
 
 
*Subject to approval at the September 10, 2024, meeting. 
 


